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Notice of Bid Cancellation For 
Fiber Optic Based Internet Service Provider 

 
                              RFP # 2016-01 
                                                                       
 
                                                                                                                               
                                                                                                                                 Date: October 27, 2015 
 

 
  
 
Daphne Utilities is cancelling the above referenced sealed bid for a Fiber Optic Based Internet Services Provider.  
We are considering other options for this service and will consider re-issuing a new bid should we determine it to 
be in our best interest to pursue fiber optics.    
 
  
Contacts for this project are as follows:  
 
Earl D. Bolden, Buyer, (251) 210-1655, for questions regarding the sealed bid process.   
 

Drew Klumpp, Administrative Services Manager, (251) 380-8547, for technical questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
Earl D. Bolden 

 
 


